Mansonville fundraiser a success



MABLE HASTINGS

Students Against Destructive Decisions (SADD) group representative, Kira Nichols (Front right), joined the members of the Missisquoi North Youth Centre Former Youth Involvement Committee (FYI) recently for their monthly meeting to share some feedback with the FYI group who mentor and support the younger members in SADD. The youth donned hats crocheted by FYI member, Jessie Lee Johnson and would like to extend their appreciation to everyone who recently donated to, collected, volunteered and attended their recent Jewellery Sale Fundraiser held on March 1 at the Youth Centre in Mansonville. Close to \$600 was raised through the sale of second hand jewellery, purses and scarves all donated through the kindness of others not only in Mansonville but in surrounding towns as well. Thank you to all who made the event possible and for making the fundraiser such a great success. FYI and SADD continue to collect second hand jewellery, purses and scarves for a spring sale and will arrange pick up for any donations offered. Call Mable Hastings, Youth Director at 450-292-4886 or email: m.hastings@cabmn.org for more information about the Missisquoi North Volunteer Centre or it's Youth Programs. Visit: www.cabmn.org Members missing from the photo: Sarah Jersey and Simeon Hastings.